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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Fenton Lake State Park 

 
Please note that upgrades to the vault toilets and 
roads are in progress and will continue into the fall of 
2024.  The construction will affect the availability of 
some campgrounds on the main road into the park as 
well as access to parking and the group shelter on 
Lake Fork Road.  
 
There will be periodic closures of specific sites and 
sections of road.  Please check with park staff and the 
State Park Website emnrd.nm.gov about these 
closures and restricted access. 

 
If you have further questions, please contact: 
Joshua Herron, Park Manager 
Joshua.Herron@emnrd.nm.gov or 
Fenton Lake State Park Office, 575-829-3630. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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